
Calvary Presbyterian Church     
Announcements for Week of May 2, 2021 

 
Gradual Reopening Continues with Christian Education News 
 
The Nursery is now available Sunday 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 
 
Calvary Kids Connection Sunday morning program for children K – 5th grade will 
continue through Sunday, May 23. Though the group will meet in person in the East 
classroom beginning 10:15 a.m., we will also continue to send zoom links to anyone who 
feels more comfortable joining us virtually. Parents can email  
calvarydce695@gmail.com if they would like the zoom link to the class. 
 
God’s Kids in Action  
 
The Christian Education Committee would love your help with God's Kids in Action this 
June. There are many tasks (large and small) with which you can be involved. Think about 
the tasks you might enjoy and then sign-up Sunday morning inside the 7th Street Sanctuary 
entrance or contact Stacy Caves or Tracee Denlinger. We will find a place for you. 
 
Donations and Volunteers Needed for the Outdoor Food Pantry  
   
Non-perishable food donations may be left Monday – Friday from 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 
outside in the red tub to the right of the School Street door or Sunday morning a bin will be 
inside the 7th Street Sanctuary entrance.  
 
TREX Earth-Friendly Composite Park Bench 
 
A box will be located to the right of the School Street entrance or Sunday morning inside 
the 7th Street Sanctuary entrance. We are collecting produce, store, ice bags, Ziploc and 
other reclosables, cereal box liners, case overwrap, bread bags, newspaper sleeves, bubble 
wrap, and dry-cleaning bags.  
 
Stay Informed and Get Involved 
 
Visit our website, calvarychurchpa.com, or contact the church office at (724) 463-9197 for 
information related to any of our ministries or if you are interested in participating in any 
of our ongoing activities. You are always welcome here!  
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